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On June 5, 2021, a guest lecture on "Software Project Management" was organized by the Computer 

Science and Engineering (CSE) department for IV B.Tech students. The lecture was delivered by Mr. 

Vijay, an experienced professional in the field of software project development from Fujitsu Consulting 

India Ltd. The objective of the lecture was to provide students with insights into the key concepts and 

best practices of software project management and help them understand the challenges and 

methodologies involved in managing software projects in the real world. 

 

The guest lecture was organized with the following objectives:  

 

To  familiarize the students with the fundamental concepts of software project management, 

including project planning, scheduling, and monitoring. To highlight the importance of effective 

communication, team collaboration, and risk management in software project management. 

 

To inspire and motivate the students to develop skills in software project management and 

become successful professionals in the IT industry. 

 

Lecture Highlights: 

 

The guest lecture commenced with a welcome address by the Head of the CSE department, 

followed by the introduction of Mr. Vijay as the resource person for the session. Mr. Vijay  started the 

lecture by providing an overview of software project management and its significance in the software 

development process. 

 

He shared his experiences and insights on various aspects of software project management, 

including project planning, scheduling, estimation, risk management, and quality assurance. He 

emphasized the importance of effective communication, team collaboration, and stakeholder 

management in software project management and shared practical tips and techniques to manage 

software projects successfully. 

 

The students actively participated in the guest lecture, asking questions and engaging in 

discussions. Mr. Vijay  patiently addressed their queries and provided valuable insights and guidance. 

 

Conclusion: 

 

The guest lecture on "Software Project Management" by Mr. Vijay was informative and 

insightful. He provided the students with valuable knowledge and practical insights into the best 

practices, methodologies, and challenges of managing software projects in the industry. The program 

was concluded after vote of thanks by HOD. 
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